
Letter to the editor: Response to "Assessing the presence of female DNA on
post-coital penile swabs: Relevance to the investigation of sexual assault"
published in the October 2012 edition of the Journal of Forensic and Legal
Medicine
Kennedy KM.
Journal of forensic and legal medicine
2013; 20(5):559
 
ARTICLE IDENTIFIERS
DOI: 10.1016/j.jflm.2013.01.001
PMID: 23756536
PMCID: not available
 
JOURNAL IDENTIFIERS
LCCN: not available
pISSN: 1752-928X
eISSN: 1878-7487
OCLC ID: not available
CONS ID: not available
US National Library of Medicine ID: not available
 
This article was identified from a query of the SafetyLit database.

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

http://www.tcpdf.org

